
I am a supporter of the Stibnite Gold project. The nation needs to identify and mine resources of 

critical minerals like antimony.  

Perpetua Resources has designed a project to do just that while mitigating and reclaiming their land 

disturbance involved in the process. In addition they will correct environmental problems at the site 

created by prior mining activities and improve upon current conditions. This is a win for everybody. 

Gaylord Cleveland 


